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Ballots for May 18 Primary Election to be mailed today 
 

The U.S. Postal Service will begin processing ballots to be mailed in Multnomah County for the May 18 
Primary Election—approximately 404,000 of them. 
 
Registered voters should receive their ballots by May 6. Voters who have not gotten their ballots by then should 
call the Multnomah County Elections Division at (503) 988-3720.  
 
Voters can mail their voted ballot back for one first class stamp or drop off their ballots at any official drop site 
until 8:00 p.m. on the day of the election. 
 
Visit www.mcelections.org for more information about the May 18 Primary Election or voting in general. 
 
Questions about voter registration status, address changes, etc. may be directed to Multnomah County Elections 
at 503-988-3720.  Multnomah County Elections would also like to remind voters they can now update their 
voter registration online. Voters may also check registration status by following the Am I Registered To Vote 
link on the Elections division website.  
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